
TWELFTH SUNDAY IN ORDINARY TIME 
2009-10 Diocesan Theme: The Priesthood is the Love of the Heart of Jesus

2009-10 Parish theme: Sunday -- A Day for God and Family 

Saturday,  June 19
4:30 pm  For the special intentions of the Parishioners by the 
Pastor
In thanksgiving of our Fathers, Grandfathers and Godfathers 
by the James Family
Sunday,  June 20
9:00 am  For the repose of the soul of Mary Urlocker by the 
Urlocker/Lalonde Family
10:45 am  For all the Fathers of the Parish by the CWL
Tuesday, June 22
7:00 pm Mass cancelled
Wednesday,  June 23 
9:00 am Mass Cancelled
Thursday, June 24
9:00 am  Mass Cancelled
Friday,  June 25 
9:00 am Mass Cancelled
Saturday,  June 26
4:30 pm  For the repose of the soul of Evert Peterson by the 
Peterson Family
Sunday,  June 27
9:00 am  For the Intentions of the Parishioners by the Pastor
10:45 am  For the repose of the soul of Joyce Piovesan by Al 
& Harriet Clarke
   

  Pat Neilson, Monica Baker, 
Stacey Morrissette,  Sharon Steele, 
Justin McKenna, Rosario Bayle, 
Brenda Henke

COFFEE SUNDAY: We Serve Fair Trade Coffee! Please 
remember this is a service to the parish. It is your donations 
that will keep it viable. 

9:00 am: The Kupferschmidt Family
10:45 am: The Plant Family

WEDNESDAY MASS – will be at the Parish until September.

ST. JOSEPH CANDLES: for safety reasons, Please use the 
lighters provided to light these votives. Thank you 

PASTOR’S CORNER

            This weekend we are welcoming Fr. Sebastien 
Pandarathilkudiyil to our parish, representing the Vincention 
Congregration of the Mother of God province in India.  This 
past month there have been many reminders of our call to be 
concerned for the poor in our world: Pot Pourri’s “Third 
World” theme in May, and a recent presentation at St. Thomas 
Aquinas High School from the students who went on a March 
mission trip to Cuernavaca, Mexico.

            As the wealthy economies of the “Western” world, or 
the Global “North” continue to suffer from jitters and 
instability due to excessive materialism, consumerism and 
unsustainable levels of debt, I am reminded of some lessons 
taught to us by our poor brothers and sisters in the Global 
“South.”  

            First, all is grace; everything we have and are is a gift 
from God.  We are under a serious obligation to share our 
material wealth with those who have nothing to eat and are 
dying of hunger.  As Archbishop Romero once said, “the glory 
of God is that the poor live.”  All they want to do is live, and 
we can help them!  By the mysterious power of God’s grace, 
by helping the poor to live physically, we come back to life 
spiritually.  We learn to live for God and people, for lasting 
spiritual values instead of mere things that so often turn into 
idols.

            I have not been on a mission trip since May 2008, and 
am considering one for the fall of 2010, in part to visit the 
children we sponsor in Honduras.  Please pray that God will 
guide me!   Let us also be as generous as we can with this 
year’s diocesan-assigned Mission Appeal, to assist our brothers 
and sisters in Kerala, India.      

In Christ,    Fr. Tim

 MISSION APPEAL JUNE 20, 2010
Visiting Missionary

We welcome Fr. Sebastien Pandarathilkudyil V.C., a Vincentian 
Missionary Priest from India, to our parish this weekend to 
participate in our Annual Missionary Cooperation Plan. He will 
preach at all the Masses this weekend and will make an appeal 
on behalf of the Vincentian Missions. The Vincentian 
Missionaries, all natives of India, need our help to carry out their 
many missionary, educational and charitable activities in their 
missions. They need our special financial support for the 
training of young men studying for Priesthood. There will be 
special collection today to help the Missionary work of the 
Vincential Missionaries. We urge you to be  very generous on 
your mission offering since these Missionaries need our help. If 
you did not have an opportunity to make an offering today or 
would like to make an additional offering, you may make your 
offering through the general parish collection next weekend in a 
specially marked envelope. Thank you very much for your 
prayers and generous financial support.

YOUR OFFERINGS FOR

 June 13, 2010 - $3055.62

Thank you for your generosity & support



June 20, 2010  
THIS WEEK AT OUR LADY'S

Tuesday, June 22 – Adult Choir  7:30 pm
Wednesday, June 23 – Youth Choir Practice 7:00 pm
Sunday, June 27 –  CWL Strawberry Tea after the 9:00 and 
10:45 Masses
            
NEXT WEEK AT OUR LADY'S

Tuesday, June 29– Adult Choir  7:30 pm
Wednesday, June 30 – Youth Choir Practice 7:00 pm

Happy Father's Day!
God our Father, 
In your wisdom and love you made all things. 
Bless these men, 
that they may be strengthened as Christian fathers. 
Let the example of their faith and love shine forth. 
Grant that we, their sons and daughters, 
may honor them always 
with a spirit of profound respect. 

Grant this through Christ our Lord. 

UNDER THE SON 
YOUTH RALLY: Open to all high school aged youth. Featuring 
Adoration, Mass, great talks, awesome food, small group 
sharing, rocking music, Ultimate Frizbee and much 
more. Fri., June 25 – Sun., June 27.  Registration Deadline: 
June 15. Info & registration: Ted (613-738-5025 ext 231); 
(www.ottawacatholicyouth.com)

VACATION BIBLE SCHOOL: Our OLMM Catholic VBS will run July 
12 - 16th from 9am - noon $10 per child or $20 per family for 
the week. JK - Grade 5 are invited to participate. Older 
students who are interested in helping out for the week will 
earn community volunteer hours! For more info contact Allison 
Fortier  olmmvbs2009@gmail.com or (613)443-2657email 
allison @afortier.com for more info

Strawberry Social June 27th, 2010 
After both Masses Sunday

Adults-$5.00, children ages 5-10 years $3.00, ages 5 and under 
are free, family  rate $20.00 (parents and dependant children)

PILGRIMAGE STATUE OF OUR LADY OF THE MIRACULOUS 
MEDAL is at the home of the Sullivan family over the next 
week. If you wish to take home Our Lady for 1 week, please 
sign up on the sheet located on the table in the foyer. Many 
graces will surely follow.

“Under Mary’s protection we shall have nothing to fear.”

Happy Anniversary Deacon Tom! In celebration of his  
Ordination anniversary on June 25th. May God bless  

him with  many graces!

Friday Adoration: We have discontinued Friday morning 
adoration for the summer for a few reasons.  I was always 
hoping that adoration would “catch on” and more and more 
people would attend.  Tuesday evening is generally well 
attended, but not Friday morning.  Also, the students from the 
high school were not “getting it” either.  I am hoping that the 
Holy Spirit will show us new ways to make adoration more 
accessible and meaningful.  Any input is appreciated   Fr. Tim

      

LOST & FOUND: All items are on a table in the hall by the 
kitchen. Please take a look as they will be donated by the end 
of June. There is a camera that was left at a Baptism, please 
call the office to claim.

PARISH PASTORAL CALENDAR 2010/2011: Any organization 
within the Parish that needs events placed into our upcoming 
Pastoral Calendar, should provide that information to the office 
by June 30th..

MASS TIMES: Fr. Anthony Hannon
Monday- 8:00 am
Tuesday- 8:00 am

 
MASS TIMES: Fr. Brian Hennessy
Wednesday-9:00 am Thursday-9:00 am
Friday-9:00 am
All day Adoration – Friday's following the 9:00 am Mass 
until 2:00 pm

Journey to the Holyland - join Father James Raphel October 
30 - November 10 for a Catholic tour of Israel.  Walk in the 
footsteps of Jesus through Bethlehem, Nazareth, the Sea of 
Galilee, Capernaum, the Dead Sea and Jerusalem. $2640.00 
(plus tax).  For more information please contact Sandra at 613-
863-9939 or e-mail sandra@agapetravel.ca  before June 25th. 
 TICO #01576226

Parish Website: www.olmm.ca
www.ArchOttawa.ca
Creighton Model FertilityCare™ System (CrMS):  Linda 
Smith  fertilityottawa@gmail.com  613-596-9111
 Billings Ovulation Method (BOM):  Anne Bélanger  
annecbelanger@gmail.com     Net Ministries (www.netcanada)
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